
 

8th January 2021 
 
Well, here we are again in lockdown, not where we want to be but where we have to be 
in order to protect ourselves, our family and our community.  We have been here before 
and you were all amazing and adapted to the change with a really positive attitude and 
we hope this continues during this lockdown. 
 
I wanted to communicate with you to let you know that the Post 16 Team, your tutors 
and teachers are all here for you to offer you any support you may need whether this be 
academic or pastoral.  We want to make sure that you are all able to access the online 
lessons and work being set and that you are able to carry on as normal, following your 
timetable whilst working from home. We are here to support you in any way we can so 
please get in touch if you need help, have any questions or just need a chat.  
 
We will keep in touch with you with messages through your tutors and on the Year 12 
Google Classroom during lockdown and encourage you all to fully engage with the online 
sessions and the work that it being set for you as this is vital for your learning and for you 
to achieve the grades you deserve at the end of your A level journey. 
 
We will come out of this lockdown and you will continue with your A levels and achieve 
what you deserve to get you to your next step whether that be university, employment 
or an apprenticeship and we will be there to support you. 
 
If you have any questions, are having difficulties with accessing the online suite or just 
need to talk then please get in touch with us (​post16@brookvalegroby.com​) and we can 
support you. 
 
Thank you for your time and remember to stay safe and Don’t Give Up. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Michelle Cheadle 
Head of Post 16 
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